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Title
Report to the Legislature | Allocation of Funding in 2021-22 for Federally Funded Dependency
Representation Program Shortfall
Summary
On or before April 1, 2022, staff for the Judicial Council’s Center for Families, Children & the Courts
submitted to the Legislature Report on Allocation of Funding in 2021-22 for Federally Funded Dependency
Representation Program Shortfall, in accordance with the requirement in the Budget Act of 2021.
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